
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Success at AOAA a win for Shamokin (Editorial) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/success-at-aoaa-a-win-for-shamokin/article_ea8a592b-b0e0-5d75-
8caa-e5da2c556235.html  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Greenway developers seek public input 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/news/greenway-developers-seek-
public-input/article_504f7e5a-833b-5410-a2c0-e1890c86c8f2.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Cecil Township supervisors discuss park improvements 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/cecil-township-supervisors-discuss-park-
improvements/article_8fec2c9a-e1eb-11e8-9243-e7d0d14fa93d.html 
 
Energy 
 
Times Leader: $42.2 million assessment tallied for new Salem Township generating station 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/723943/42-2-million-assessment-tallied-for-new-salem-township-
generating-station 
 
Penn State news:  Making wind farms more efficient 
https://news.psu.edu/story/546294/2018/11/06/research/making-wind-farms-more-efficient 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: PP&L's residential price to drop to 6-year low on Dec. 1 
https://lancasteronline.com/business/local_business/pp-l-s-residential-price-to-drop-to--
year/article_0b73c96a-e131-11e8-850b-7fdb972f3c35.html 
 
Mining 
 
Shamokin News Item: New book focuses on coal region railroads 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/lindermuth-s-latest-book-focused-on-coal-region-
railroads/article_62e89e31-05a7-5a32-872f-5e24ba27e7b8.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pennsylvania Business Report: PA Department of Environmental Protection launches two oil, gas 
electronic permits 
https://pennbizreport.com/news/11302-pa-department-of-environmental-protection-launches-two-oil-
gas-electronic-permits/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Study underscores natural gas is an energy powerhouse 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/11/study-underscores-natural-gas-is-an-energy-
powerhouse/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Gas prices drop a lot in region, but just a trickle in Washington 
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https://observer-reporter.com/business/gas-prices-drop-a-lot-in-region-but-just-a/article_195afb24-
e128-11e8-acfc-c34a8393b316.html 
 
Water 
 
The Derrick: Cranberry moves ahead with treatment plant plan 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/cranberry-moves-ahead-with-treatment-plant-
plan/article_0ab55e3c-8a26-5bb1-b464-e06078852b74.html 
 
Bloomberg: The Cancer-Linked Chemicals In America's Tap Water 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2018-11-06/the-cancer-linked-chemicals-in-america-s-tap-
water 
 
Times Leader: Pumps in place for sanitary sewer line relocation in Wilkes-Barre’s Solomon Creek wall 
project 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/723938/pumps-in-place-for-sanitary-sewer-line-relocation-in-
wilkes-barres-solomon-creek-wall-project 
 
Times News: W. Penn water extraction ordinance report could soon be finalized  
https://www.tnonline.com/w-penn-water-extraction-ordinance-report-could-soon-be-finalized 
 
Centre Daily Times: Water main break closes section of downtown State College 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-college/article221200350.html  
 
Centre County Gazette: Water main break closes part of Calder Way 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/water-main-break-closes-part-of-calder-way,1478381/  
 
Gant Daily: Supervisor gives update on DuBois-Sandy water and sewer negotiations 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/11/06/supervisor-gives-update-on-dubois-sandy-water-and-sewer-
negotiations/  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Flood repair project on Route 44 in Montour County scheduled today 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/flood-repair-project-on-route-in-montour-county-scheduled-
today/article_30a86e38-e1e6-11e8-9ed7-fb69817ef5b6.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Irregular weather patterns led to flooding issues (Op-Ed) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/irregular-weather-patterns-led-to-flooding-
issues/article_cfada5ac-ed3d-5cb5-8c97-347330264f19.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville officials will discuss 2019 budget, Sloan sewer taps 
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/14256617-74/murrysville-officials-will-discuss-2019-budget-sloan-
sewer-taps 
 
Tribune-Review: Moratorium on winter water shutoffs available for eligible PWSA customers 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14255383-74/moratorium-on-winter-water-shutoffs-available-for-
eligible-pwsa-customers 
 
Post-Gazette: Aqua strikes again, acquiring another Montgomery County sewer system 
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http://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2018/11/07/Aqua-strikes-again-
acquiring-another-Montco-sewer-system/stories/201811060079 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Centre Daily Times: November is peak time for deer-related crashes. Here’s what to do if you’re in a 
collision 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article221125115.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Benter Awards fund innovative training for Pittsburgh nonprofits 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/career-workplace/2018/11/06/Benter-Foundation-awards-
nonprofit-grants-bike-pittsburgh-tree-pittsburgh-glass-center-mattress-factory-
pso/stories/201811060031 
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